

Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange

Littleworth Lane, Lundwood, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S71 5RG Tel: ±44(0)1226 777530

Mep: www.littleworth.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson Principal: Mrs Gemma Kilner

Friday 19th January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our topic "Horrible Henry", we are having a Tudor Banquet on Thursday 1st February 2018 at 2pm. Parents are warmly invited.

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 towards the cost of the Banquet. To be paid on Parent Pay either on line or pay point before Friday 26th January 2018. It is important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions, it will not be possible for the Banquet to take place and it will be cancelled.

Thank you for your co-operation

Attanisa

Mrs. A. Harrison, Mrs. V. Poole and Miss. S. Leach Y2 Teachers

1/Poole

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649) Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information.

Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the Outwood Grange Academies Trust and destroy all copies of the original letter.

- The Outwood Grance Family of Sch
